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Engineering & Property 
Management

600 East 4th Street
Charlotte, NC 28202

The Central-Kilborne-Norland pedestrian 
improvement project is part of the Central/
Albemarle/Shamrock Comprehensive 
Neighborhood Improvement Program, funded by 
voter-approved bonds as part of the Community 
Investment Plan.

Drop in anytime between 5 and 7 p.m. on Thursday, 
June 1, 2017 at Calvary Christian Church (3001 
Kilborne Drive). The project team wants your input 
on improvements for the pocket park, intersection 
and roadway. You’ll help choose a dedicated bike 
facility, pocket park amenities and art, and where art 
will be located.

STAY CONNECTED!  
Subscribe for updates at CharlotteFuture.com/Central 
or text “charmeck cnip1” to 468-311. 
 
CONTACT: Mark Grimshaw, project manager, 704-336-
4549 or mgrimshaw@charlottenc.gov

The City of Charlotte does not discriminate on the basis of 
disability. We will provide auxiliary aids and services, written 
materials in alternative formats, and reasonable modifications in 
policies and procedures to persons with disabilities upon request. 
Contact Mark Grimshaw to make arrangements. 
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